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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2802, as introduced, exempts the State Board of Pharmacy from following certain licensure 

requirements if an applicant has pending criminal charges or a conviction. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB2802 adds the State Board of Pharmacy (SBP) to a list of entities exempt from certain 

statutory licensing requirements. The SBP is a non-appropriated entity and officials with the SBP 

do not anticipate any need for additional funds. Therefore, in its current, there is no anticipated 

impact to state budget or appropriations as a result of this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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